
The Ashippun Planning Commission meeting was called to order by Chairman Bob Guenther on 
Thursday, June 4, 2015 at 7:40 pm. Members present were David Guckenberger, Peter Klug, Jim 
Koepke, Bob Guenther, Jeni Norton, Judy Swanton, Syl Hoerth and Secretary Heidi Tunak. 
 
The minutes of the April 2015 Planning Commission meeting were read and stand approved.  It 
was noted that a copy of Resolution #2015-005 needs to be stapled to the official copy of April 
minutes.  The minutes from the special Town Board and Planning Commission meeting on May 
7th were also read. 
 
Carl Lacko was called forward to present for discussion only on a possible 9 acre land split at 
N248 County Hwy P, Pin # 002-0917-3532-000.  Discussion followed.  It was suggested that 
Carl talk with the County on driveway and right-of-way access.  An updated map with the 
suggested changes will be provided for the July meeting.  No formal action was taken. 
 
Public comment – Gerry Thieme asked when the Oschmann/Old Ashippun School property will 
be discussed.   
 
Hoerth motioned and Guckenbergerseconded to adjourn at 8:16 pm.  
 
The next Town of Ashippun Planning Commission meeting is scheduled for ThursdayJuly 2, 
2015 at 7:30 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Heidi Tunak 


